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GLOBAL REMOTE TECHNOLOGIES APPROVED FOR LISTING AND
COMMENCES TRADING ON THE CSE

Vancouver, B.C. – (May 14, 2015) Global Remote Technologies Ltd. (“Global Remote 
Technologies”) (CSE:RGT) is pleased to announce that it has received approval to list its 
Common Shares for trading on the Canadian Securities Exchange (“CSE”) and that its 
Common Shares have commenced trading as of the opening of market today, May 14, 2015, 
under the trading symbol “RGT”.

About Global Remote Technologies

Global Remote Technologies focuses on the deployment of emerging technologies for the 
energy sector.  The company has licensed multiple patent pending tools for the oil and gas 
industry, which are currently being assembled for release in later 2015.  Using its advanced 
engineering and leadership experience, Global Remote Technologies brings cutting edge 
processes and technology to the oil patch. Its remote sensor packages transmit telemetry from 
drilling and production sites in real time to a central server where it is viewed in the cloud. The 
systems are designed to provide key personnel an early warning system to avoid equipment 
failures or costly compliance fines. Global Remote Technologies collects and communicates 
vital information on the status of equipment, tanks, and pipelines for exploration, production, and 
transmission of oil, gas and water. The company is headquartered in Vancouver, BC, with 
offices in Denver, Colorado and Houston, Texas.

Further information about the Global Remote Technologies is available under its profile on the 
SEDAR website, www.sedar.com, on the CSE website, www.thecse.com, and the company’s 
website, www.grtcse.ca.

For further information on Global Remote Technologies, please contact:

Chris Dorris
Director, President and CEO
Telephone:  713-384-8931
Email: info@grtcse.com
Website: www.grtcse.com

Forward-Looking Information:

This press release may include forward-looking information within the meaning of Canadian 
securities legislation. The forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and 
assumptions made by the management of Global Remote Technologies. Although the 
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companies believe that the expectations and assumptions on which such forward-looking 
information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on the forward-
looking information because the companies cannot provide any assurance that it will prove to be 
correct. These forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this press release and the 
companies disclaim any intent or obligation to update publicly any forward-looking information, 
whether as a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as 
required by applicable securities laws.


